
St. Anne’s Catholic Primary School 
Free Prae Rd, Chertsey, Surrey. KT16 8ET 

 Head: Mrs Leanne Harris Tel: 01932 562251 

Key dates: 
Friday April 28th – Year 1 Space Day 

Ladybird Class Assembly Tuesday 25th April 9:10am- Ladybird parents are invited to 

watch 

 
April 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

We all hope you have a wonderful, relaxing and peaceful Easter.  
Please find attached the Year 1 curriculum map for this term which will give you an outline 
of our learning.  
 
In RE, we are continuing with the scheme of work called ‘Come and See’ which the Diocese 
has recommended. Our three topics this term are, ‘Holy Days and Holidays’, ‘Being Sorry’ 
and ‘Neighbours’.  
 
After Easter, we will continue to have PE on a Thursday afternoon and the children can 
continue to come into school wearing their PE kit. Please remember that no jewellery is 
allowed on these days as recommended in the Surrey Guidelines. Full PE kit is expected, 
which includes a pair of white socks, green shorts or skirt, dark track suit bottoms 
(optional), white T – shirt, plimsolls or trainers. Please could you also ensure that ALL 
uniform and kit is clearly named.  
Music lessons with Mrs Houslander will continue on Thursdays and ICT lessons with Mrs 
Gauthier will be on alternate Thursday mornings. 
 
Please could we also ask you to continue to hear your child read daily and please sign the 
yellow reading record so we know they have been heard.  In particular, can you try to 
ensure that you leave time to discuss and understand what he/she has read and any new 
words that come up to improve their level of comprehension. Reading books and reading 
diaries must be brought into school every day. We will continue to send homework out on 
a Friday. 
 
Finally, could we please remind you that each child must bring in a named water bottle 
each day. This is particularly important this term, when the weather gets hotter 
(hopefully!), so that the children keep properly hydrated. Breaktime snacks should also be 
healthy – a piece of fruit or sliced vegetables – no sugary snacks are permitted - and only 
water to drink. Children should also bring a named cap/hat to wear outside at playtimes 
and a waterproof coat/jacket on duller days.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any worries or concerns, preferably at the 

end of the school day.  
Thank you again for your continued support and we look forward to another productive 

and enjoyable term. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Miss Lawrence and Miss Angel 


